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May Newsletter 2019 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

Summer is almost here! We are looking forward to all the sun 
and all the fun! And so are the BV kids. We’re enjoying playing 
outside every day and loving the warmer weather. Plus, our 
spring artwork is looking so good! 

We also got to celebrate Easter this past month and had our 
own Easter Egg hunt which was so much fun! We also got to 
meet police officers which was really cool! 

Here are some of our favorite memories from the past month: 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 
Birthdays: 

May 3rd 

4 year/pre-K $24 cap and 
gown for graduation due 

May 5th  

Mrs. Robin Hall’s (our 
awesome cook) birthday! 

May 6th – 10th 

Teacher appreciation week 
(see schedule in newsletter) 

May 17th 

Summer Registration due 
(School-agers $80. 4-year-old 
and pre-k $65) 

May 18th  

MORP (4-year-old) prom 
(4:30pm - 6:30 pm) 

May 27th  

Beginning visions closed for 
Memorial Day 
 

 Announcements:  

Summer fees are due May 
17th. Make sure to reserve 
your spot for the summer 
with this payment for all 
their field trips. 

Thank you! 
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Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 6th -10th 

We would like to take this week of May to show 
appreciation for all of the hard work our 
teachers do. Here are a few suggestions we 
have seen in the past that will make a 
memorable impression to any teacher! 

Monday – Bring your teachers a homemade 
card/picture or bought card to express your 
appreciation for them. 

Tuesday – Bring picked or brought flowers 

Wednesday – Fruits, snacks drinks, candy, 
cookies, brownies… you’re choice! Bring any 
goody you think they might enjoy 

Thursday – “Movie Day”. Bring your teachers 
anything you think of when you think of 
“Movies”. Whether it’s a bag of popcorn, soda, 
or even a gift card. Be creative! 

Friday – Bring your teachers a small gift. Doesn’t 
have to be expensive. Whether it’s a pen, 
pencil, lotion, or a gift card. These gifts can go 
a long way! 

Mr. Robbie’s Joke of the Month 

How excited was the gardener about 
spring? So excited he wet his plants! 

Safety First! 

Help your kids stay safe at Beginning Visions 
with these tips! 

• Wear shoes that fit properly that 
either tie or have Velcro. 

• Avoid baggy clothes or 
hoodies/sweater with ties or cords.  

• With the weather getting warmer 
make sure that you children dress in 
clothes that are okay to get dirty. 
We will go outside every day! 


